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Season’s Greetings! Mars Area High School Student Council would like to invite 
you to attend this year’s Cookies with Santa event to be held on Saturday, 
December 14, 2019 from 1:30 – 4:00 pm in the High School Cafeteria.    
 
Please join us for cookies, crafts, and of course a visit with Mr. and Mrs. Claus! 
While this is a fun event geared towards celebrating the holidays, Student 
Council also strives to make this an event in which we can make a difference in 
our community during this season of giving. We would greatly appreciate your 
support as we collect donations for one of our outreach initiatives this year, the 
Bartle Family. Mr. and Mrs. Bartle, along with their five children, are members of 
our school district and their son, Ford, is currently battling Stage 4 
Neuroblastoma. Cookies with Santa will serve as the “kick-off” to our fundraising 
endeavors for this family in need, and will serve as the first of many fundraisers 
for this worthy cause. Student Council would greatly appreciate your 
involvement in helping us to make a difference! 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you at this event! 
 
Thank you! 
Mars High School Student Council 


